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Keith Coburn

From: Todd Urick <todd@commonfrequency.org>
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 3:41 PM
To: Lynne Plambeck; Keith Coburn; Victoria McCauley
Subject: Re: KQRU-LP Status Update
Attachments: KQRU_RESUMPTION.pdf

Dear Mr Cobern / Ms. McCauley 
 
This is a status update for KQRU-LP Santa Clarita, CA.  The facility had filed Silent STA Aug 14, 2018.  The 
facility had been recently granted a CP, which had been constructed and placed on the air, with license to 
cover filed Aug 10, 2019.  We filled out the Resumption form in CDBS (attached shows screen shot with 
"Created" date-stamped at Aug 10 2019 11:54PM).  Unfortunately, I was having difficulty getting the form to 
file that night.  My memory had lapsed and forgot to try again the next day to file that Resumption. 
 
The station had officially resumed operation Aug 10 2019.  If anything else might be required please do not 
hesitate to contact me.   
 
Thanks 
Todd Urick 
 
FCC Paperwork Guy for KQRU-LP 
 

-----Forwarded Message-----  
From: Keith Coburn  
Sent: Sep 11, 2019 10:25 AM  
To: "LYNNEPLAMBECK@ACCESS4LESS.NET"  
Cc: Victoria McCauley  
Subject: KQRU-LP Status Update  

Dear Licensee, 

  

Our records indicate KQRU-LP filed a silent STA request for a period starting on August 14, 2018. Our records also 
indicate that a license to cover was filed on August 12, 2019. In order to properly determine how long WYDD-LP has been 
off the air, please respond to this email with the resumption date for the silent period starting August 14, 2018. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Keith Coburn 

Broadcast Program Assistant 

FCC Media Bureau/Audio Division 

445 12th St., SW 

Washington, DC 20554 
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(202) 418-1583 
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